
16th December 2020 

 

Dear parents 

 

Years 5 and 6 - Term 3  

 

As another busy term draws to a close, we are looking forward to Term 3, which 

begins on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

Our topic is, as you know, Harry Potter. We will be focussing on English, and the 

children will be working on persuasive techniques, instructions, letter writing 

and play-scripts. There will also be an art and design/technology focus, and the 

children will be designing and making a bridge and a soft toy, based on creatures 

or models in Harry Potter; creating their own ‘house’ crest; producing a framed 

portrait in the style of the portraits found at Hogwarts; and using charcoal to 

produce 3d sketches. The trips to the Studios on the 9th and 10th March will be 

a wonderful finale to their work, and you will receive more information about 

this at the beginning of term 4. In Computing they will be learning about 3d 

modelling. 

Full details can be found on the topic web. 

Thanks for your continued support and wishing you a lovely festive break. 

 

With kind regards, 

The Year 5 and 6 team 

 

 


